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Pedestrian Crossing at Whirly Pit Roundabout 
 

2 November 2021 
 
Dear Residents  
 
Many of you have been reporting in the near misses at this location and your concerns for 
pedestrian safety  
 
We have today received correspondence from MKC Highways Adoptions that within the 
next couple of weeks they will be sending out a member of their team with road safety 
auditor qualifications who will assess the safety at the crossing.  
 
Olney Town Council will keep residents informed of their findings.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Cllr Debbie Whitworth on behalf of Olney Town Council 

 


